It has been decided that
henceforth, the disbursement of
fellowship under NFOBC Scheme
will be made to the scholars in
Aadhar Seeded Bank Accounts
only. In this regard, it is kindly
requested to inform all the
scholars, who are availing
fellowships under NF-OBC Scheme
to update the Aadhar seeded
account details on SFMP Portal
latest by 25.05.2024 (in case
account linked in portal is not
Aadhar seeded). Upon updation of
accounts details by scholars, Nodal
Officer is requested to approve the
same latest by 25.05.2024 on
SFMP Portal in order to
disbursement of fellowship to
Aadhar seeded accounts.
Procedure to be followed by Nodal
Officer is attached herewith for your
kind perusal.



